
HOLIDAY GARBAGE SCHEDULE  

 
City Hall will be closed the following days, below you will find the adjustments made to your 
garbage schedule. 

 

November 3rd, 2020 – Monday will be a normal garbage day. If your garbage is normally picked 
up on Tuesday, it will be picked up Wednesday. Wednesday’s route will be picked up on 
Thursday and recycling will be collected on Friday. 

 

November 11th, 2020- Monday and Tuesday will be picked up as normal. If your garbage is 
normally picked up on Wednesday it will be picked up on Thursday and recycling will be 
collected on Friday. 

 

The week of Thanksgiving- City Hall will be closed Thursday the 26th and Friday the 27th. All 
garbage will be picked up as usual. There will be NO recycling collected this week. 

 

The week of Christmas- City Hall will be closed Thursday the 24th and Friday the 25th. All 
garbage will be collected as usual. There will be NO recycling collected this week. 

 

December 28th, 2020- City Hall will be closed Monday the 28th. If your normal garbage day is 
Monday it will be picked up Tuesday the 29th, Tuesday’s route will be picked up as usual. 
Wednesday’s route will be picked up as usual and recycling will be collected on Wednesday the 
30th. 

 

December 31st ,2020 and January 1st, 2021- City Hall will be closed. Please remember recycling 
will be picked up on Wednesday the 30th. 

 

January 18th, 2021- City Hall will be closed Monday the 18th. All garbage collection will be 1 day 
behind this week. Recycling will be collected on Friday the 22nd. 

 



 

  

 


